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To:

The Administrative Officer
Honda- Global Computers Pvt. Ltd

13th Palmdale Street,

London 478562
Phone: 785642362
Dear Sir,

Sub: Annual Contract for Car Lease.

Ref:  Our Letter of Tariff date 20th Nov’09.

You have been our esteemed client for Car Rentals for the past 4 years where-in you are taking our cars on rent on daily tariff rates.
Taking this is in mind we have made a special proposal for you. Please study our attached business proposal for cars on Annual Contract specially made for you. It will turn out to be less expensive in the long run with guarantee of vehicle availability at short notice.

We would like to set a personal meeting and discuss the proposal with you. I will be waiting for your affirmation and look forward for a call from you soon.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

Rosh Daniels
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